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Important Upcoming
Dates: 

School Update

Fri, May 17th, 2024

Greetings AMHS Families, 

We hope everyone has had a great week. This week, we had many of our Music
Students compete at MusicFest Canada: The Nationals - and both of our ensembles -
the Symphonic Orchestra and the Chamber Choir won gold - huge congratulations to
the participating students and staff! We are so proud! 

Have a wonderful, well deserved, long weekend!

May 20: No school - Victoria Day

May 27 - Parent Council Meeting:
Special Presentation (details in
newsletter below) 

2023-
2024



School Council Spring
Fundraiser

Grad Updates 
Please note that if your child is
graduating, the Grad Fee is now live on
School Cash Online. This Fee is
required to take part in the Graduation
Ceremony in June. This fee covers the
facility rental, souvenir cap and gown
and refreshments after the ceremony,
and two tickets to the ceremony. 

Many graduates have yet to submit
their volunteer hours. This is a
requirement for graduation. Students
must complete 40 hours. Please speak
to your student to find out if this is
complete, and if not, please encourage
them to do so soon (March break is a
great opportunity). If you have any
questions about volunteer hours,
please reach out to the Guidance
department. 

 
As spring approaches, why not
cultivate your own garden and enjoy
organic produce all season long? Join
us in supporting our school-wide
student activities by purchasing seeds
from Limitless Growth. Not only will
you be contributing to our school
community, but you'll also have the
chance to embrace a sustainable
lifestyle. 

Please consider purchasing items
through the following link:
https://limitlessgrowth.co/AlexanderM
ackenzie

Let's grow together! 

School Council Special
Presentation 

The AMHS School Council is hosting
a presentation by the organization
“Youth Speak” on Monday, May 27

at 7:00 p.m.  

This presentation will help
parents/guardians understand
youth mental health and share

strategies and resources to support
youth.  Please see the  flyer linked

here for more information

This presentation is open to all
AMHS parents/guardians.  We look

forward to seeing you at this
informative event.

Exams
Exams are fast approaching (where is the

time going!) 

Please find the exam schedule here

If you have any questions about final
culminating assignments, or exams for

your child, please reach out to your child’s
teacher. 

Special shout out to the Alex Mack Ultimate
Frisbee team, who is playing to win at our

first ever hosted tournament! 

https://limitlessgrowth.co/AlexanderMackenzie
https://limitlessgrowth.co/AlexanderMackenzie
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pcablJy1vaKYN2sKK9BHcuDn2uP-eskK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zlUehxmoKoTIxR1KtKKVpYLh9jfWWQ2V/view?usp=sharing

